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Dear Franchise Leaders:

As we approach the New Year, the FUN Board has begun the process of planning for the next season.  As you well know, much work during the off-season goes into planning for a great football season.

To ensure that we move forward with clear expectations and the best interest in mind, our participants, we would like to meet with the President, Vice President and Drill Director of every franchise team.  

These meetings will be scheduled within the next week.  You will be notified by e-mail of your meeting date and time.  The meeting will take place in the FUN office.  Each franchise will meet one on one with our Start, Stop and Keep Committee.  These committee members are committed to creating and improving a teamwork relationship with your franchise.

With this letter, you will find a START, STOP and KEEP form to be filled out by your staff.  The committee would like your input on what your franchise would like to see FUN start, stop and/or keep within the program.  Compile your information onto one form and bring it with you to your scheduled meeting.

I look forward to meeting with you.  Have a safe and happy New Year!!

Sincerely,

Marcus Brigance

Marcus Brigance

FUN Football Inc. 

President
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What Things Would You Like To See FUN START
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What Things Would You Like to See FUN STOP
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What Things Would You Like To See FUN KEEP
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5.

Franchise: _______________________________

Start, Stop Keep Committee - 2006

